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Dear Honorable Committee, 
I am writing in support of the LD 415 - An Act to Support Hunger Prevention in 
Maine.
This bill will provide deeply necessary ongoing state funding to support hunger 
prevention efforts in Maine. By supporting the work of nonprofit partners that provide
statewide hunger relief services, the DACF will continue to do its part to address food
insecurity across the state in a deeply community-informed way, ensuring that these 
critical services have consistent financial support to help vulnerable populations 
access necessary nutrition resources.
Please support of the LD 415 - An Act to Support Hunger Prevention in Maine.


